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S.E. Thurston Fire Authority has a vacancy for Fire Commissioner. Interested citizens must be a U.S. Citizen and registered to vote as a citizen residing in the district of Commissioner Zone # 2. Zones can be viewed on our website: www.sethurstonfire.org. 
Interested persons should submit a letter of interest to the SETFA Board of Fire Commissioners, no later than the close of business on September 2, 2015, describing why they want to serve as Fire Commissioner and what they feel they can bring to the position. Interested applicants should plan on attending the September 3, 2015 Board of Fire Commissioner meeting. The successful appointee will serve the unfinished term of the resigning Commissioner whose term ends 31 December 2017. Reelection of this position will be during the regular 2017 election cycle. Interested persons should contact Fire Chief Mark King for further information.
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P.O. Box 777
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